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  Coin Canadien 
Standing on guard in law libraries since 1867.

Protégeant nos foyers et nos droits dans les bibliothèques de droit depuis 1867.

by Tracy Z. Maleeff, Duane Morris LLP, 2011 Division Chair Elect

The Legal Division is pleased to bring back a column dedicated to legal news and items of interest to our members in the Great White North. If you wish to contribute to Canadian Corner/Coin canadien, please contact LDQ editor Liz Polly (librarianliz@gmail.com).   Kicking off the comeback is our sister organization CALL/ACBD!

Are you interested in continuing education and staying on top of trends?  The Canadian Association of Law Libraries is proud to offer the CALL Webinar Series for the second season.   Topics and speakers will address practical and emerging issues in the specific context of law libraries.  Improve your value to your employer and engage in learning throughout the year with your Canadian colleagues!  Please visit the CALL /ACBD’s website (http://www.callacbd.ca/index.php/publisher/articleview/frmArticleID/501/) for more information.
